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November 2017 
Progress Reports & Interviews This report reflects the progress your child has made 

from September to now. This is not an evaluation as the next 2 reports will 

be, but rather a heads-up as to how your child is progressing at this time 

and what the plan is to support learning moving forward.  The learning 

skills are a very important part of their learning as challenges here can 

sometimes interfere with demonstration of the required curriculum expectations.  

These should be a focus for your upcoming conversations with your child as well as 

with the teacher. We look forward to welcoming our families either on Thursday 

November 2nd after school or during the day on Friday November 3rd at your 

scheduled interview time.  

Attendance School begins promptly at 8:50 am.  Please ensure your child(ren) are 

here before the bell goes at 8:50 am.  It is important to develop the skill of punctuality 

and sending a message to your children that being on time for school is essential to 

developing this skill. 

No Parking No Stopping Please be aware of all school signage and do not park and/or 

stop in these areas at the front of the school, as it is a fire access route.  

Drop off and Pick up!  Dropping off and Picking up students can be very congested in 

front of the school as everyone arrives at the same time as the bus.  Please 

pick up and drop students off on Albright and students must cross with the 

crossing guard to ensure all children cross the street safely. 

Activities and Athletics           
3-Pitch and Cross Country: Congratulations to our 3-Pitch and Cross-Country teams 

this year who competed at the board 
tournaments/meets in September and 
October. These students showed 
commitment, coming to practices, 

determination, and school spirit cheering and supporting each other.   
Volleyball and Swimming: Good Luck to Junior and Senior Boys and Girls Volleyball 

teams who are early in their season.  Hard work and determination are 
paying off and the teams are improving their skills with 
each and every game.  Junior swim team practices have 
begun. Hope all swimmers are having fun getting ready 

for the upcoming swim meet on November 20th!!     
Choir   Some students in Grade 6-8 are participating in choir practices.  Hope all 
students are enjoying this opportunity. 
Special thanks to our school coaches and staff who commit their own time to 
support Laurier students with these opportunities as well as parents who come out 
to support their children in school activities. 
Bus Safety   

All students attended a bus safety presentation on October 11th, and 

learned how to behave safely on the bus to and from school, as well as 

while attending school trips. 

Reminder 
School Starts at 8:50AM.  

Please be on time. 
 
 

Important Dates in November 
2&3 Parent Teacher Interviews 
3     PA Day (no school for students) 

9     Photo Retake Day 
 

Important  
December Dates 

11&12  Public Health Dental Screening 

            FDK and Grade 2 

22        Last Day of School before    

               Break 
 

Important  
   January  Date 

8          First day of school in 2018 
 

 
Staying Connected… 

Subscribe to the Website: 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/sirwilfridlaurier 

 

 
Follow us on Twitter: 

@SWL_HWDSB 

 

Follow us on Instagram: 
@laurierlions 
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